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The Westminster City Council Regeneration team continues to be available 
to support and provide information about the Regeneration Project. 

Feel free to contact us at eburybridge@westminster.gov.uk
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In this issue Ebury Summer Fest, Carly’s Summer Fest,  

Pimlico Toy Library, Energy Garden, 
WBWT, Ebury Time Capsule

	

Carly’s journey at Ebury Edge has been great so far, with the group recently  
setting up a forest school and a whole summer programme for local  

kids aged 4 to 11 at Ebury. 

Carly’s Angels was founded in 2011 and has been operating locally twice a week 
(Wednesday and Thursday) since 2021 at Ebury Edge Community Space. 

The Summer Fest was a great success, with a wide range of engaging 
and creative activities for local children. The sessions included an ‘insect 
experience’, gardening, building sessions and sensory playing. 

Carly’s Summer Fest –  Let’s play together

Ebury Summer Fest 
Summertime is always fun at Ebury Edge and this year was no exception. 

Local families and kids got involved in lots of exciting (and educational) 
activities. All funded through the Community Chest which is supported 
by our Phase 1 contractors Bouygues UK. A special thanks goes to Carly’s 
Angels, Pimlico Toy Library, Energy Garden, WBWT and BYUK.
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Ebury Time Capsule  
Would you like your drawings, artworks, poems or any 

creative piece to go into the Ebury Time Capsule?   

Send them to us via email to eburybridge@westminster.
gov.uk or pop by the Ebury Edge Office on Wednesday 
(green unit at the first floor), between 10am and 5pm. 

To give you some ideas you could 
choose between: Leisure, what we eat, 
how we travel, how we communicate, 
the meaning of home. The time capsule will be buried in 
October with the idea for it to be found again in about 50 
years! We will send you the event details closer to October.

Energy Garden – The power of nature      
Well done to Beatrice from Energy Garden for 

organising a series of workshops together with 
Pimlico Toy Library, about greening and gardening at  
Ebury Edge.

The children were very interested in learning about the 
plants and food growing. They watered the vegetable 
garden, helped removing the weeds and harvested lettuce. 

Pimlico Toy Library –  
Look at that tarantula  
Maggie and Sheila, form the Pimlico Toy Library 

have done a fantastic job organising exciting and 
adventurous sessions at Ebury Edge this summer. 

Local children (both from Ebury and the surrounding 
area) had the opportunity to see some of the cutest, 
rarest if a little scary at times, animals on the planet. 
From tarantulas, snakes and owls, to ermines and 
iguanas these sessions have been a roaring success.  
Both the kids and the parents loved it and had a 
great time while learning about the animals. 

A special thanks goes to these two animal lovers:  
Safari Pete and Jason from Falconry UK, for their 
enthusiasm and professionalism. They helped  
spread the love towards both well-known and less 
conventional animal species by educating pupils 
to appreciate and get curious about them. 

CPG site visit –  
What a view
On Tuesday 6 August, the Community Partnership Group 

had the opportunity to visit one of the flats that has been 
completed in Block 8. 

The group visited the shared communal terraces on the 
12th floor, as well as the basement, where all the pipes and 
“the brain of the building” are located. The residents were 
positively impressed with the progress, as well as with the 
final look of the flat, terrace and the breathtaking view. 

Westminster Bangladeshi  
Welfare Trust –  
Let’s go to Legolaaaand 
Also as part of the summer programe, Mr Miah, an Ebury  

 resident, delivered community activities and organised 
family day trip via his Westminster Bangladeshi Welfare 
Trust. He’s normally based in Dryburgh Hall and has recently 
organised a daytrip to Legoland for the Ebury families. 

To the right, is a photo from the day. More activities will come 
and will be based at Ebury Edge, stay tuned for more info. 

Energy Garden – Weekly 
community gardening sessions
Join us for our weekly community gardening sessions! Wednesdays 4:30pm  

to 6pm in the garden Ebury Edge courtyard.  

Tasks include seeding, planting, weeding, watering and harvesting. All are 
welcome, tools are provided, no previous gardening experience is necessary. 
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0300 365 7150

enquiries@ 
communitiesfirst.
uk.com

You can unsubscribe 
from this newsletter by 
emailing eburybridge@ 
westminster.gov.uk 
quoting your address.
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Phase 1 construction update 
BUILDING 7 
•	Facade works are ongoing

•	The below ground services 
installation is completed

•	The hard landscaping works are ongoing

•	Soft landscaping on podium commenced 

•	Central hub internal fitout – Raised 
Access floor commenced

BUILDING 8 
•	Roof works and terraced 

areas are completed

•	Soft landscaping on podium area 

•	Internal fitout ongoing

AUGUST TO OCTOBER 

•	Communal corridors fitout

•	Soft and hard landscaping completion

•	Staircase completion

•	Lifts commissioning

BYUK’S WEBPAGE  
You can find the latest 
information about the 
project on BYUK’s 
webpage by scanning 
the QR code below or 

visit our news page on eburybridge.org

Independent Advice 
on Regeneration 
for Ebury Bridge 
residents (ITLA)

Communities First 
is the Independent 
Resident Advisor for 
Ebury Bridge, providing 
free independent and 
confidential advice to 
tenants and leaseholders 
on the implications of 
regeneration plans 
on your estate. 

Please feel free to contact 
Louis at 0300 365 7150  
or email ebury@
communitiesfirst.uk.com

Your questions 
BYUK
You can contact the Resident Liaison Officer (RLO), Kathryn  
Ridyard, Monday to Friday at kathryn.ridyard@bouygues-uk.com,  
eburybridge.enquiries@bouygues-uk.com or 07788 922170.

Don’t 
hesitate to 

contact  
her

Bouygues UK, Parental 
First Aid Course 
BYUK have organised a final Parental First Aid course for  

 families at Ebury. Please see details below: 

Date: 30 September   Time: 10am to 2pm   Venue: Ebury Edge  
Trainer: Tigerlily First Aid Training   Availability: 12 places

To book or for more info, please email kathryn.ridyard@bouygues-uk.com

Ebury Edge current activities – 
Community Space

CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAU 
Every second Tuesday of the 
month, from 9am to 12 noon

For more information or to book the 
Community Space please email 
ebury@meanwhilespace.com

Follow @EburyEdge on Instagram for 
updates on events and promotions. 

CARLY’S ANGELS NURSERY 
Every Wednesday and 
Thursday, from 8am to 4pm

TANGO CLASSES  
Every Thursday, from 7.30pm to 9.30pm

MONTHLY RESIDENT DROP-INS  
Every first Tuesday of the month, 
from 4pm to 5.45pm. Speak to 
the team and find out the latest 
about the regeneration.

AVAILABLE FOR KIDS’ PARTIES  
Every Saturday 
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